

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Schools

Serving Students Pre-Kindergarten through 12th www.svdepaul.org

Pre-School and Elementary School 1007 W. St. Joseph Perryville, MO 63775 Office: 573.547.6503 Fax: 573.547.1757 Junior – Senior High School 210 South Waters Perryville, MO 63775 Office: 573.547.2560 x233 Fax: 573.547.1722

April 14, 2023

Dear SV Family,

Thank you so much for entrusting your child(ren)'s education to St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Schools! We are already looking ahead, planning to make the rest of this year and the coming year the best they can possibly be for our school family! As you know, at St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Schools, we provide a safe and welcoming environment with faculty and staff who are caring, dedicated, and highly qualified. We offer an education that integrates our Catholic faith into the daily curriculum and prepares students to be productive citizens who value providing service to others. Our goal is to continue educating and fostering the growth of each student in mind, body and spirit.

To that end, we are inviting our current families to register for the 23–24 school year by completing the attached tuition commitment form. As reflected in the cost per child chart, our tuition differs based on the number of children you have attending the school and the grades the children are in. A \$1,000 scholarship is reflected in the "oldest child" tuition column and is awarded to families that volunteer and participate in at least one fish fry shift and at least one Seminary Picnic shift. Due to the commitment St. Vincent de Paul Parish has to our school, participating members of this parish will receive a \$500 scholarship per family that is reflected in the "oldest child" tuition column. Attendance and participation will be tracked through offertory collection using your parish envelope or the Parish Online Offertory System. Participating members of other parishes could be eligible for a scholarship through their parish. Families are encouraged to discuss their eligibility for this scholarship and additional assistance with their parish.

Please complete and return the attached registration form to the St. Vincent Elementary or High School office by April 28, 2023.

Thank you again for your commitment to your child(ren)'s Catholic education at St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Schools and for allowing us to share in the formation of your child. Know that we appreciate the sacrifices you make and look forward to serving your family for many years to come.

If you have any questions regarding tuition, please contact Todd McDonald at (573) 547-4300, ext. 112, or by email at tmcdonald@svdepaul.org.

Sincerely,

Mr. Zachary Stobart *Head of Schools*

